7-13-2017 -- Email from TVW expressing their desire to produce a "ten
years after" documentary. Flood Authority support will be needed.

Scott Boettcher Good opportunity to look backward/look forward.
From: Mike McClanahan <mike.mcclanahan@tvw.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 7:57 PM

To: Scott Boettcher

Subject: Timeframe update

Hi Scott,

Thanks for coming in the other day.We'd like to pursue this as more of a documentary and move it to the front of the list
of projects. | will be out of the office next week, but I'd like to begin production the week of July 31st or possibly sooner.
If you can send me any reference material you have on hand that might be helpful in planning/scouting locations, I'd
greatly appreciate it.

Best,

Mike McClanahan, TVW

Exec. Producer & Host, The Impact
Cell - (360) 999-8691
mike.mcclanahan@tvw.org




